
Important Dates to 

Remember: 
 
August 28th 

Schools open for grades 

1-5  

 

August 28th-31st 

Conferences for PK/K 

students 

Staggered opening for 

PK & Kindergarten 

students 

 

September 4th  

Schools & Central  

offices closed– Labor 

Day 
 

September 25th 

Schools & Central  

offices closed– Yom 

Kippur 

Dear Marley Elementary School Families, 

Welcome Back! The Marley Elementary School teachers and staff are excited for 
another great year of teaching, learning, and growing at the Home of the 
Mustangs! As we begin another school year, we are looking forward to partnering 
with you to provide a wonderful learning experience for your child. 

As in years past, we will continue to emphasize our school-wide expectations, to 
be respectful, to be responsible, and to be safe. These three expectations are the 
cornerstone of our school culture and climate as they hold all members of our 
school community accountable for their actions. The three expectations hold all 
members of our school community accountable to contribute to a consistently 
positive school environment. 

This year as a school community we are making a concentrated and united effort 
to improve our school’s overall student attendance rate. Last school year, Marley 
Elementary’s chronic absentee rate was 35%. A student is considered chronically 
absent if the student misses 10% or more of the school year. 10% of the school 
years equals 18 school days. 

As a school community, we will implement a plan and incentives related to 
improving our school attendance rate. In the upcoming monthly newsletters, we 
will share information about our school’s monthly attendance rate and the monthly 
attendance rate by grade level. Additionally, we are going to provide you with 
more snapshots of our curriculum which will provide you with a vision of the 
learning that occurs at our school. I am sure that with our unified efforts we can 
boost Marley’s attendance rate! 

Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to inform you that we have an 
additional assistant principal joining the administrative team. Colleen Sedora joins 
the team with nearly three decades of experience in education. Mrs. Sedora has 

worked in special education at the school and central office levels within AACPS 
(Anne Arundel County Public Schools). We are excited to have her as a member 
of the Marley Elementary Community. 

As always, please reach out with any questions or concerns, but also reach out 
with any positive experiences you or your student have at school or when 
interacting with our staff. We are always here to help. 

In partnership, 

Tamara Kelly-Molock- Principal 
Erin Brady- Assistant Principal 
Colleen Sedora- Assistant Principal 

Marley Elementary School 

715 Cooper Road 

Glen Burnie, MD 21060 
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